
Dear Townhouse Residents:  
 
This email is to let you know that the Lost Wages Fund is now open for applications. As 
mentioned in our previous communication, this fund has a limited amount of money 
available to assist students with the unexpected loss of wages from off-campus 
employment due to the temporary lockdown order in the Townhouse Complex. It is not 
intended for regular expenses such as tuition, housing costs, monthly bills such as car 
payments, etc. It is also not intended for wages related to on campus employment, 
students will be compensated for that work if they are unable to do it remotely. 
 
Students are limited to one request only based on the number of requests received. 
 
https://lnk.mcla.edu/wages 
 

 
 
Your submission goes directly to Gina Puc, Vice President for Strategic Initiatives and 
you can direct any questions to her at g.puc@mcla.edu.  
 
 
Gina Puc 
Vice President for Strategic Initiatives 
Massachusetts College of Liberal Arts 
413.662.5428 
375 Church Street  
North Adams, 

MA 01247 
 

https://lnk.mcla.edu/wages

